
 

Saturday November 12, 2022 

 

 

Alvin, 

I was very impressed and very happy when I met you in July on the day of Eucharistic Adoration signups at St 
Bonaventure last July.  That day was actually the culmination of years of efforts to get our Council 6020 to become 
champions of Eucharistic Adoration.  When you told me your calling to the priestly vocation came during Eucharistic 
Adoration on the 7th of each month I was overjoyed. 

I knew as Grand Knights this Columbian Year (July 2022 to June 2023) I would want to especially support you in your 
vocation.  The money you received today came from a number of Council 6020 Knights and we plan to support you 
throughout your journey to ordination. 

Please let us know if ever there is anything the Knights can help you with. 

I am currently recruiting Eucharistic Prayer Warriors right now to be a Knights and pray for the Knights especially in 
Adoration. We would be honored if you would join our Council.  It will cost you nothing other than prayer time which 
I am absolutely sure will help the Knights become the champions of Eucharistic Adoration Bishop Vann has officially 
called us to be and which, so far, we not done. 

Should you decide to join you can do so online at www.kofc.org/join note the promo 

code BLESSEDMCGIVNEY so you need not pay initial dues. Also there will be an agent referral 
code.  Our current Faith Director is 28 year old Nick Bezzina.  Nick's code is NBEZZINA if you can enter that. 

To see what we are trying to do spiritually right now the links below will give you information. 

www.kofc.org is the main Knights site.  Of course the Knights are leaders in pro-Life. 

www.kofc6020.org is our local Council site. We are Council 6020. We support St Bonaventure and St Vincent de 
Paul.  If you click on the life link you will see an interesting set of images. 

Right on the 6020 home page are four "Spiritual Extracts" links from the monthly meetings since I have been Grand 
Knight.  They give a good idea where the Knights are trying to go.  Even though this is me, the highest levels of the 
Knights support us working towards it.  There is also below that an Archbishop Lori message only a month or so 
old.  He is our "Supreme Chaplain" so it gives credence to what I said. 

There is also www.kofc6020.org/gkintro that is a letter I wrote to all the Council 6020 brothers that includes some of 
what we talked about. 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Steve Lovison 
Grand Knight Council 6020 
California State Chairman of Perpetual Adoration 
714-943-1038 



 

 


